Roosevelt Public School Board of Education

By order of the President of the Roosevelt Public School Board of Education and
in compliance with the Open Public Meetings law, the DATE of the REGULAR
meeting, which is the public hearing on the budget, scheduled for Thursday,
April 25, 2024 has been changed to Thursday, May 2, 2024 in the Roosevelt
Public School Foyer, 2A School Lane, Roosevelt, NJ at 6:00 p.m.

Action may be taken.

Bernard S. Biesiada
Business Administrator/Board Secretary
April 19, 2024



